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January 14, 2020

To:  Presidents and Secretaries General of WT Member National Associations
Re:  WT Guidelines on Development Program

Dear Colleagues,

| send you the warmest greetings from World Taekwondo.

As part of efforts of WT to help its major stakeholders to build capacities, we are
presenting the WT Guidelines on Development Program.

Please read carefully the guidelines to ensure you can apply the most appropriate
development program.

These documents can also be found at the WT website:
[http://www.worldtaekwondo.org/development/wtdp/]

We sincerely hope that this program will be supporting to grow taekwondo population in
your countries and upgrade level of your association.

If there are any questions related to the program, please feel free to contact our Member
Relations & Development Department at member@worldtaekwondo.org.

Sincerely Yours,

H o 7&/@;

Hoss Rafaty
Secretary General

Cc: WT Continental Unions

Encl: 1. Guideline on WT Development Program
2. Application forms
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